
Newsletter—Week Ending 4th April 2025  

DATES FOR THE DIARY: 

Thursday 3rd April - End of 
Term 4 for pupils 

Friday 4th April— 

INSET DAY—No pupils 

Monday 21st April— 

SCHOOL CLOSED—BANK HOLIDAY 

Tuesday 22nd April - Start of Term 5  

Wednesday 23rd April– P16 College 

Thursday 24th April– Primary Swimming 

Friday 25th April– Year 11 College 

Monday 5th May–  

SCHOOL CLOSED—BANK HOLIDAY 

Tuesday 6th & Wednesday 7th May–   

Kilve Court Residential 

Wednesday 21st– Friday 23rd May–  

DofE Practice Expeditions. 

Friday 23rd May- End of Term 5 

Monday 2nd June– Start of Term 6. 

Week commencing 23rd June– Relationship 
and Sexual Education (RSE) Week. 

Wednesday 25th– Friday 27th June–  

DofE Expeditions. 

Friday 27th June—End of Year Reports Home 

Tuesday 1st July—Moving Up Day 

SCHOOLS IMMUNISATION TEAM 

 

We have been asked by the Schools                

Immunisation Team to let you know that School 

aged immunisations are still available to Year 11         

students.  

If your child has missed their HPV, Meningococ-

cal ACWY or Diphtheria, Tetanus and Polio     

vaccinations or you would like to check their     

records, please contact the Schools                 

Immunisation Team at sirona.sch-

imms@nhs.net or 0300 1245515 and they can 

book a community clinic appointment if required. 

HEADTEACHER MESSAGE 

As we come to the end of another busy term, 

can I thank you all for your continued support.  

We are saying goodbye to some colleagues  

today, We all wish Leanne Bateford and     

Katherine Lynn the best as they take their next 

adventure in life and thank them for the         

differences they have made during their time at 

Ravenswood School. 

I hope that you and your families are able to 

have a restful and enjoyable Easter Holiday.  

We are looking forward to the pupils returning 

to school on Tuesday 22
nd

 April, in the      

meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me 

if you have any worries or concerns over the 

break.  

Take Care, 

Mark Senior 

MEDICATIONS 

 

As it is the end of term 4, all medications which 

we hold in school will have been returned home 

where possible. If your child’s medications have 

been sent home please check them and then  

return any you wish us to administer in term 5 

on your child’s return to school, with a         

completed Administration Request form for 

each.  

Please note, all medications should be brought 

in to school by an adult (for example the bus       

escort), be in the original packaging and clearly 

labelled with your child’s name. If it is a           

prescription medication the prescription label 

must be clearly visible and unaltered.  

Thank you 



P16 DANCE FESTIVAL  

Some of our Post 16 Students     

performed at the Weston Playhouse 

on Friday as part of the School’s 

Dance Festival. They performed two 

different dances and did amazingly 

for both. In particular a special shout 

out to James who maintained a high 

level of energy and enthusiasm 

through the day for rehearsals and 

into the night and to Soraia, Drew 

and Indi for working so well together 

as part of the group. The students 

also performed their dances to the 

whole school today as part of our 

Easter celebration assembly. Well 

done to all of the dancers and to Rhi 

Marsh for choreographing and leading the dance.    

DUCK CLASS NEWS 

 

Duck class has enjoyed learning about food this 

term. We have developed skills in cooking including 

making pizza, cheese straws and Easter nests. We 

have walked to the local shop to explore using    

money and shopping lists, as well as developing our 

early reading skills through our sensory story, 'Sam's 

Sandwich.' Ducks have worked incredibly hard this 

term and we are extremely proud of all of their 

achievements.  



SINGS OF THE WEEK 

 



 


